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Pupils of 
the week 

Evie Curtis 

Alfie McEwan 

Max Bennett 

Izzy West 

Zach Mackenzie 

Kasey McBride 

Annie             

Shimwell-Edgar 

Lily Bonner 

Home                 

discussion    

question                   

Stan asked… 

Which is your 

favourite season 

and why?      

     

 

Noticing Nature                                                                                                   

Yesterday morning, Carys, Merryn and Eve ran up to the 

school gate in a state of great excitement. They’d spent a 

few minutes watching a baby bird learning how to fly! How 

lovely that our children appreciate the wonders of nature! 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Congratulations to our new School Council for a fabulous first meeting this week! 

I have seen some amazing work this week as I have walked around school. Children have been 

working their socks off and should feel extremely proud of what they have produced!                                  

I have heard excellent manners during lunch time and witnessed thoughtful and polite behaviour. 

It was lovely to see pictures on Teams of children in Mrs Barker’s class picking apples from our 

little apple tree - they were very excited that they were allowed to eat them!           Mrs Channing                           

Attendance matters                                                                                                           

It is really important that your child attends school every day if they are well enough to do so. 

Children who are absent from school miss out on learning and being with their friends.                      

They often find it hard to catch up when they return and this can affect their confidence. Please 

do not book holidays during term time, or tell us that your child is poorly when they are, in fact, on 

holiday. This makes it very difficult for the child when they return to school, especially if their 

peers have seen their holiday pictures on social media! 

Act of Kindness                                                                                                              

Our Act of Kindness award this week goes to Honey-Leigh,                                           

Skylah, Sophia and Robert!                                                                                                   

Honey-Leigh noticed during PE that someone didn’t have a partner and so decided 

to step in so that the child wasn’t on her own. Skylah encouraged a little girl who was                

feeling upset to work with her, allowing her to join her in painting her model volcano.                                      

Sophia has tidied and mopped up spilled water without being asked to do so and Robert 

gave his friend a lovely star sticker to let him know he cares about him.                             

What kind children we have at Roseberry! 

Celebrating great learning online!                                                                                           

Please remember to look at the class blog pages on our website, as teachers often post        

examples of the brilliant learning that goes on in their class.                                                              

Important information is posted on Teams, including homework! There is an expectation 

that everyone accesses Teams, so if you’re struggling please let your child’s teacher know.  



Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

Beware of the jackdaw!                                                                                                       
You may have noticed that we have been joined by a very temperamental jackdaw! Although it 
can be friendly, it also likes to land on people’s heads and peck at them. Please be wary of it! 

PLEASE CONSIDER OTHERS AND PRACTISE SOCIAL DISTANCING                                                                  

OUTSIDE SCHOOL DURING DROP OFF AND PICK UP! 

Thank you for your views!                                                                                                    

Thank you to everyone who has taken the time to offer their views of how we responded to lockdown in 

March and the online learning provision in place. The comments received have been extremely positive 

and I shall enjoy sharing your kind words with staff who have worked so hard during difficult                              

circumstances.                                                                                                               

If you haven’t completed our survey and would like to, please use the link or QR code, found below.  

Thank you for your time!                                                                                                     

   https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/TBQTYYJ              

                

Great Ayton Discovery Centre will now open until 4.30pm every Thursday! 

Our current opening hours are: 

Tuesday 10.30am – 2.30pm    Wednesday 10.30am – 2.30pm 

Thursday 10.30am – 4.30pm    Friday 10.30am – 2.30pm 

Please note: These Opening Hours are subject to change. 

Parking!                                                                                                                     

PLEASE do not park on the pavement or across residents’ driveways.                                                           

Parking on the pavement makes it really difficult for children to cross the road safely.                                                                                                                                       

It also prevents adults from being able to social distance, as it limits the amount of pavement that may be used.  

Thank you!                                                                                                                   

Thank you to Erin and Harrison’s grandad for arranging for the ‘social distancing dots’          

to be painted on the pavement outside school!  

A little reminder of our staggered timings... 

8.45am arrival  3.00pm departure: Mrs Barker’s Class, Miss Lindo’s class and Mrs Kearns’ class                                                     

8.55am arrival   3.10pm departure: Mr Moore’s class ,Mrs Charlton’s class and Miss Harmar’s class                                            

9.05am arrival  3.20pm departure: Mrs Meadows’ class and Mrs Murton’s class                                                                    

Times are staggered to try to ensure that bubbles don’t mix and there’s enough room for everyone to social distance. 


